1360 Gleason Hollow Road Spring Creek Pa. 16436 January 5, 2012

Warren County School District 185 Hospital Drive Warren Pa. 16365

Dear Warren County School District,

Hello, my name is Marlene Jewell. Today Ms. Amanda Hetrick called me to inform me that The Warren County School District cannot keep my children enrolled in the district because our school taxes actually go to the Corry School District. We live not even 1/4th of a mile from the Warren County School District Line. My children are Bree and Blake Jewell and they attend Youngsville Elementary/Middle School. While I understand the situation, I am writing to ask that my children be allowed to finish the year at YEMS, rather than make a drastic change this far into the school year. In the meantime I will be working on a way that they can continue their education in Youngsville. My husband and I truly feel that with my son's food allergies and the fact that we think very highly of Mr. Mineweaser and the entire Youngsville Teaching Staff, that Youngsville is the best choice for our children's education. I appreciate your time and consideration of my request. You can contact me by calling 814-688-8756.

Sincerely yours, Marlene S. Jewell